Cruisers Parent Orientation

Cruisers Driving Academy's mission is to provide both the parent and their student, with a quality traffic safety
education program, focusing on risk prevention and defensive driving procedures.

Parental involvement is CRUCIAL, to the accomplishment of this TASK!

The parent or guardian must attend at least one parent orientation meeting per student enrollment! (This is
a mandatory orientation meeting.)

Parents will receive a copy of RCW 46.20.075/Getting Your Intermediate License, with their student’s driving
practice sheet. Parents are to keep a driving log of dates, times, and lessons practiced.

Before a student can obtain their license, they must Log at least Fifty (50) hours of driving time, which must
include at least Ten (10) hours of night driving. This log must be provided at the request of the Department of
Licensing, in order for their student to receive their driver’s license.

Parents are asked to insure their students check off their calendar log during their driving practice; this is the
student’s homework. Parents need to insure that their student applies what they have learned in the classroom, to
their driving practice.

Parents must provide at least One Half (*2) hour per day of driving practice for course completion.



